
Chair and Members of the Senate Rules Committeel 

 

I would like to express my strong support for SB1008 and the proposed -3 amendment.  It is very 

important to prohibit adding pre-2007 engines to fleets and the legislature also needs to 
set deadlines for all on-road fleets and off-road construction equipment to be running on 
clean engines. Diesel fumes are polluting our air and affecting the health of our children 
and all of our citizens.  We are the laughing stock of corporations that are using vehicles 
that are not allowed in other states.  The amendment that will prohibit the addition of pre-2007 diesel 

engines to Oregon fleets is extremely important.  As a public health professional, I urge you to support this 
amendment. 
 
Thank you, 
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